
Fred, 

I have read the comment of Russ Cohen on our Pawtucket recertification application. First, I 

would like anyone interested in this to read Mr. Cohen's comment from five years ago on our 

original application, and my complete answer at that time. Pawtucket Hydro is currently 

cooperating with, and moving forward on, the fish passage plan led by the NRCS. Any delays to 

date have not been our fault. You can speak with Frank Geary of the Blackstone River Coalition 

or Andy Lipsky at the NRCS to confirm this, both of whom have contact information in our 

recertification information. 

Charles Rosenfield. 


